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Thankyou

What a wonderful welcome | have had to Cardinia Primary School!

It was great to see parents and staff at the working bee. We made a huge
difference; the school looks neat and tidy for the start of Term 3. Thank ygu
all!

| have already learned that it is the support of the community that makes
Cardinia what it is. | am really enjoying meeting the students and parents,
pl ease come and say hell o when ydqu

(@]

My thanks to the leadership team who have capably managed the school over
the first six months of the year. Led by Trudie, they have ensured that
everything has run smoothly, from the teaching and learning in the

classrooms to the replacement of the decking outside the Foundation rooms.

| 6m | ooking forward to continuing w
provide the best learning environment for your children.
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7 C Toall our school families and staff who helped out at our recent working bee‘fTa-st

weekend. Thank you for donating your tiieour school looks great!

#CTot he students that have compl eted i&he

fgCTo Ivy Tucker for her hard work in organising our School Trivia Night negu

+ month. Please support her if you can! 71\3
7= C To all our support staff who do such a great job day in day out at our sch%%)c l.
Thank you!

+ C ToJody Seuren for donating cardboard supplies to our Art Room. Thank you \,J,Jc dy!
* C Toparents, staff and students for making Mrs Wepster feel so welcome. A

+ C To Sharon King, Keryn Eades and Frances Bentley who have volunteered to help

i% with our book fair next week. Thank you ladies! Yo
" C To our businesses that have donated prizes and goods to our upcoming ﬁwia
+ Night. Please show your support for these companies. e
pAs pAs
A A
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ABSENCES
Verbal messages to the teacher or office dé LONGERcceptable.
Notification MUST BE IN WRITING

Please also ensure that if students are late to school, they are signed in at the officejby a
parent or guardian.

The following notices have been sent home recently for events or excursions that afe
coming up. If you need a copy, please see our office staff.
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TI SSUE BOXES

As winter i s now her e, w e

to donate 2 boxes of ti ssu ¢

cl assr ooms. Thi s hel ps us I mine d
school costs down e@&achlyeady Kfon
family please supply 2 boxes of t
them into the office.

Thank you, for your continned <cugpo

FORGETI

BIRTH CERTIFICATE & IMMUNISATION CHEEATH %
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https://www1.medicareaustralia.gov.au/ssl/acircirgcert
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We use Commonwealth Bank for our student banking. If you would like tg

1.1.1,°"

A v

know more about opening a bank account for your child/ren, please see the

ladies in the office for a welcome pack.

Our School Banking Day is evelHURSDAY!

Our 2018 Book Fair will commence next
Thursday, 25th July until Thursday, 2nd
August.

The Book Fair will run before & after school from
8:30am & 9:00am then again in the afternoon from
3:15pm 0 3:45pm .

Please note that ALL payments can be made by either
cash or EFTPOS (Cheque, savings or credit)

We will be requiring parent helpers to help run this
event so please see Mrs Friend as soon as possible
If you can help. Any parent help would be
appreciated.

The more books purchased from the fair, the more
books we get donated back to the school to stock our
Library, so please come along and see if there are
any books that interest you or your children.

They will make great Christmas presents!




CARDINIA PRIMARY SCHOOL PRESENTS

TRIVIA
NIGHT

JOIN US FOR SOME FUN AND LAUGHS
AND PUT THE GREY MATTER TO USE.
QUESTIONS FROM A WIDE RANGE OF
TOPICS. TICKETS ON SALE NOW!

AUGUST 18TH - 6:30PM
TOOMAH COMMUNITY CENTRE
18 GOLDEN GREEN STREET
PAKENHAM

AGES 15+ EVENT

ADULTS MAY BYO THEIR OWN DRINKS & FOOD
SOFT DRINKS AND SNACKS FOR SALE




Well done to the students that have alrea ’
compl eted the Premier 0s g

please let your classroom teacher know or myself.

A permission form is required to be filled in if you want to have your nav[]e
published on the honour roll. Classroom teacher will have a copy as will ghe
office.

A reminder that Foundation Grade 2 must read 30 books and Grade$ 35
books.

Dondt forget the challenge ends 1 p

(N

Happy Reading!
Mrs Preston
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Cardinia Public Hal!l Cleangr
Ion | ooki ng for someone to
2-4 times a month; dependi
hired.

It takes up to 1.5 hrs pe
j ob. “

|l f anyone is interested please

=11 ¢ 11

~ ~

THERE WI LL BE
NO MEAL DEAL UN"
FUTHER NOTI CE




Do vyo have anything you' . 1l on
trivia night raffle? Donmions

o GREATLY

*PP e yioled!
Do you have a business that k e
mote to the | ocal Cardini a v
t hrough our school trivia night?
Al I prize donations or sponsorships]ar
|l t's a great way to give back to thp s
rai se money t hat |1 hel p our wondprf
children!
or businesses, It can get you some| po
tising and a great reputation for <chri
Pl ease t i nviyodaobkew tdn 04dlrMd vid8 B8@a
speak directly to the school of fice T

TI CKETS ARE ON SALE NOW FROM THE SE€HO

THANK YOU TO THESE COMPANIES WHO HAVE DONATED SO|FAk
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SWIM SCHOOLS

Life Balanced

Hoyistic Therapy

Keryn Eades
0417341675
By appointment onjy

facebook fiifeb dhopisticth,
o Py

KemizO

ENTERTAINMENT CENTRE
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| f you have any concerns regarding
there are many supports we can of f e
students access | ocal services and

My office is in the BER, and the dag
school number to contact me e mai

mattingleyv.jodie.|l @edumali I

Jodi e Mattingl ey

‘ x I =

Camp Parental Consent and Medical forms have been sent home for

all students who expressed an inter
Camp. Please return these permission and medical forms to the

office as soon as possible.

If you no longer wish your child to participate in
this event, please let Mr Briginshaw or Mrs A know
as soon as possible.

Please continue to make payments for this activity and if you need
your BPAY details, please see Mrs Friend or Mrs A in the office.
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